Plant Four

Carroll A. Shaw and Nancy Pope
were married in Kernersville, N. C.,
on April 29, 1961. They are now
making their home at 333 Bodenhamer
Street. Nancy is employed as a
seamer and Carroll a fixer at Plant
#4.

Dorothy Glennell Watts and Robert
E. Linville were married March 31,
1961, in High Point. Glennell is em-
ployed in the Finishing Department
of Plant #4.

Patricia Linville and Robert Brim
were married April 28, 1961, at
White Road Baptist Church, Forsyth
County. Patricia is employed in the
Finishing Department at Plant #4.

We wish them both much happiness
in the future.

Everyone is certainly glad that
Bill Elliott, who works in the Dye
House at Plant #4, is back at home
and recuperating nicely. We all hope
he will soon be well enough to come
back to work.

Carmel Meadows, Yarn Man at
Plant #4, has just returned from a
fishing trip to Morehead City. He did
not catch any big fish as he usually
does because it was so cold, but he
keeps repeating, '"Just wait until next
time."

Judy Badgett, who works in the
office at Plant #4, has recently re-
turned from a trip to Florida. It
must be spring because Judy fell in
love on the trip and we are having a
hard time getting any work out of her.
O, well! It will soon be summer.

Carlene Loy was surprised when
she was recently given a miscellane-
ous shower by her co-workers at
Plant #4. Carlene has moved into her
new home and we hope she is enjoy-
ing it very much. Carlene is em-
ployed in the Finishing Department.

Plant Six

Bessie Black and Annette Gordon,
both seamers at Plant #6, have return-
ed to work after being out because of
illness. Welcome back!

Golda Kennedy, knitter, and Helen
Davidson, seamer, have returned to
their machines after being hospitalized.
We're glad to have them back, too.

Plant Seven

Nayone recognize these lovely
ladies? They're Velma Moore and
Peggy Hancock, both folders of Plant
#7, who recently enjoyed the sunshine
at Myrtle Beach. They reported that
the water was still a little cold for
swimming.

Odessa Welch, folder at Plant #7,
has returned home from the hospital .
We hope she will be back to work soon.
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